
Minutes 

TIDE Committee 
January 4, 2017 

 
Present:  Janet Oakley, Cameron Andrews, Peter Beck, Archie Livingston, 

Marie Bost, Mickey Van Metre, and Charlie Boozer. 
 

Minutes of November 30, 2016, meeting were approved as read. 
 

Iris Hill reported that the beach nourishment has begun.  Ms. Hill also stated 
that Beach Access #1, 1A and 8 are in the process of being surveyed. 

 
Charlie Boozer moved to adopt the Work Session Summary presented by 

Chairperson Oakley.  Marie Bost seconded and the motion was approved 
unanimously. 

 

Janet Oakley stated the committee needs to do all to encourage tourism.   
 

It was decided the award to the Town of Edisto Beach would be held until all 
accesses are repaired and beach nourishment is complete. 

 
Janet Oakley asked the committee to think about design for the causeway and 

stated they need to keep in mind that design needs to be natural.  She also 
said the committee needs to identify the marsh access points and possibly 

erect signs, etc., to direct people to this whole other aspect of a beach setting.  
The four mentioned as possible accesses were Sea Cow, Jungle Shores, 

Chancellor, and Nancy (also, maybe Louise?).  Marie Bost moved to find out 
which marsh accesses the town owns.  Mickey Van Metre seconded and the 

motion was unanimously approved. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 10:55 am. 

 


